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Monday, June 1, 2020  

 

Joint Statement of the Bay Area Health Officers on Ongoing 

Partnership in Reopening Activity While Continuing to 

Protect the Community 
 

These are among the most challenging times our community has ever experienced.  We will 

continue to do all that we can to protect the most vulnerable and keep everyone safe. Thanks to 

the commitment of our communities to practice social distancing and follow public health 

guidance, we expect to move forward with additional openings starting this week. 

 

As we proceed through the uncharted territory of reopening businesses and activity in the midst 

of a global pandemic, the Public Health Officers across the Bay Area continue to work in close 

collaboration on how to best protect the residents of our region. Each decision we make involves 

difficult trade-offs and affects the community’s wellbeing in many different ways.  As we open 

additional sectors, we are relying on businesses to consistently follow social distancing protocols 

and public health guidance to protect their employees and customers.  Bay Area residents should 

still stay home as much as possible, wear face coverings, frequently wash hands, stay home when 

feeling ill, get tested if exposed, and follow the other precautions that have helped our region 

make such outstanding progress to slow the spread of COVID-19. 

 

We are carefully tracking data related to the spread of COVID-19 in our region and in each of 

our own communities.  We are encouraged by what we are seeing in some areas and concerned 

about what we are seeing in others.  As we move forward together, we will each make choices 

about what to reopen and how quickly to do so.  Those decisions will be based on the data 

related to the specific conditions in our communities, as well as our joint assessment of broader 

regional trends.  

 

Although the specific path forward and timeline in each community may vary slightly, we are 

united in our commitment to work together as a region; to ensure our decisions are data-driven; 

to take steps that are measured, careful, and to allow sufficient time between significant changes 

to understand their effects.  

 

 

 

 
 

 



   
MEDIA CONTACTS BY JURISDICTION 

 
ALAMEDA 

Neetu Balram 
Public Information Manager 

Alameda County Public Health Department 
925-803-7890 

EOC-PIO@acgov.org 
 

CITY OF BERKELEY 
City of Berkeley 

Matthai Chakko 

Public Information Officer 
(510) 995-0893 

 
CONTRA COSTA 

Contra Costa County Joint Information Center 
(925)608-5463 

DOC.PIO@cchealth.org 
 

MARIN 
Laine Hendricks 

Public Information Officer 
(415) 359-4508 

lhendricks@marincounty.org 
 

 

SAN FRANCISCO 
Department of Emergency Management Joint Information Center 

(415) 558-2712 
dempress@sfgov.org 
 
SANTA CLARA 

County of Santa Clara Joint Information Center 
Media Line: (408) 808-7863 

pio@eoc.sccgov.org 
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